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Wednesday 1st May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 SATs Breakfast 

As you will be aware Year 6 SATs will be taking place at the start of the day from Monday 

13th – Thursday 16th May 2024.  

To help prepare the children, we would like to invite them to a daily SATs breakfast on 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 2024, from 8am each morning, supervised by Year 6 staff 

and Mrs Bradley. The purpose of the breakfast is to fuel their bodies in a social environment 

with their peers, so they can sustain themselves during the tests and perform better.   

The breakfast will be provided by Aspens catering and will include a sausage bap for £1.50 

(pork or quorn) or cereal or toast for £1.00.  Whilst pupils pay cash on the day (similar to 

tuck shop), Aspen’s require parents to complete and return the slip below by Friday 3rd 

May, indicating what their child would like on which day to avoid disappointment.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher via Class Dojo.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Norgate 

Executive Headteacher 

 

SATs Breakfast Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 2024 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………  Class ………………………………………………… 

 Mon 13th Tues 14th  Wed 15th  Thur 16th  

Cereal £1     

Toast £1     

Pork sausage bap £1.50     

Quorn sausage bap £1.50     
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